
 ELECTRICAL COUNCIL OF FLORIDA

PINELLAS CHAPTER
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

 
VFW POST 4364

5773- 62nd St. North
Saint Petersburg, FL 33709 

Next Meeting: Thursday, March 26, 2020
Our guest speaker  will be Jim Lehan of Coresential.

Jim will be presenting a one-hour ECF State approved Continuing Education
 (CE) course titled: “Choosing Proper Connector Applications”.

ECLB Course # 0801024 ~ Provider # 0000899 
 Prefix 1- T for Electrical Contractors or Prefix 1- General for Inspectors.

In this one hour program Electrical Contractors, Installers, Engineers and Inspectors will gain a better
understanding of the current products in the marketplace pertaining to most types of connectors and the proper
installation practices (including tooling) of all of the materials. 

Casey Landry will also be on hand from ECF State to help with the registration for the class.  Please be sure to
have your License number(s) with you when you come. There is no charge for the course if you are licensed
and a member of ECF. Anyone else may attend the meeting for information only for admission, only.

Mary will be serving Pulled Pork w/ baked beans and garlic bread, salad and brownies. If you know of anyone
who would like to join the Pinellas Chapter for these programs, please forward this notice to them.

DINNER CATERED BY:  VFW Post 4364
ADJUSTMENT HOUR 5:00 TO 6:00 p.m.  DINNER 6:00 p.m.

PRESENTATION TO FOLLOW

GENERAL ADMISSION IS $15.00 PAYABLE AT DOOR (COVERS DINNER) 
With $10.00 reduced admission for Apprentice Program Students.

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED

  RSVP to Russ Heisey at 727.573.1400 or email  russ@arandyselectric.net
no later than 5:00 p.m. on Monday March 23, 2020.

 
Fax:        727-572-0504      Office:   727-573-1400

Jerry White, President ~ Charles Spitzer, Treasurer ~ Russell Heisey, ~ Immediate Past President  


